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Constance Elizabeth Finch, the wife of James
Edward Finch, residing at The Lodge, North
Lane, in the city of Canterbury, and carrying on
business at North Lane Works, North Lane, in
the said city of Canterbury, under the name or
style of J. E. Finch, as a jam manufacturer and
confectioner.

Taliesin John Mordecai, 16 Penylan Terrace, in the
city of Cardiff, traveller.

Harold Ryder, carrying on business at 25A Oxford
Street, in the city of Cardiff, and residing at 96
Caerphilly Road, Cardiff aforesaid, jobbing
builder.

William Herbert Home, residing at 12 Caughall
Road, Upton, near Chester, in the county of
Chester; and carrying on business at Cambrian
View, m the city of Chester, canal carrier and
coal merchant.

Edward Geoffrey Ffoulkes Morris, residing at Lynd-
hurst, Christleton, in the county of Chester, and
carrying on business under the style or names of
Deva Tea Company and Ffoulkes Morris & Com-
pany, at Swan Hotel Yard, Foregate Street, in
the city and county of Chester, tea merchant.

Sidney Horace Leonard Earl, residing and carrying
on business as S. Earl & Son, at 10 High Street,
Lutterworth, in the county of Leicester, fishmonger.

John Frederick Skilton (otherwise Joseph Fred
Skilton), " Hillbrow," 18 Mill Road, Epsom, and
carries on business at 26 High Street, Epsom,
Surrey, and at 84A High Street, Epsom, Surrey,
butcher's manager.

Sidney Herbert Skilton, " Wayside," 29 Worple
Road, Epsom, and carries on business at 11 Burgh
Heath Road, Epsom, and 84A High Street, Epsom,
Surrey, haulage contractor and commercial
traveller.

Brooke Robinson Palmer, 6 Dalvine Road, Dudley
Wood, in the county of Worcester, iron mill hand.

Lilias M. Forbes Campion (married woman), Ash-
burnham Lodge, Hellingly, near Hailsham, in the
county of Sussex, of no occupation.

Bobert Edward Campion, Ashburnham Lodge, Hel-
lingly, near Hailsham, in the county of Sussex,

of no occupation.

William Alfred Staff, Old Manor House, Burston, in
the county of Norfolk, farmer.

Elizabeth Thomas (widow), residing and carrying on
business at 17 Castle Street, in the town and
county borough of Merthyr Tydfil, under the firm
name of " J. Thomas," as a saddler and sports
outfitter.

Richard William. Turner, residing at 19 Russell
Street, Reading, Berks, formerly residing and
carrying on business at Burden's Heath Estate,
Bucklebury, Berks, and also carrying on business
at 63A Northbrook Street, Newbury, in the said
county, builder and concrete tile manufacturer.

William Ernest Alfred Rebbettes, The Olde House,
Brampton, in the county of Huntingdon, builder.

Herbert Jewitt, residing at 8 St. Paul's Terrace,
Norton, Malton, in the county of York, and
carrying on business at 52 Commercial Street,
Norton, Malton aforesaid, confectioner.

Ronald Burne Jones, residing and carrying on busi-
ness at Scalby Mills Hotel, Scarborough, in the
county of York, licensed victualler.

Jonathan Redding, residing at 15 Willow Lane,
Flanshaw, Wakefield, in the county of York,
formerly carrying on business there as a slater and
tiler, and later as managing director of a limited
company there, and now as journeyman slater and
tiler.

The. follovring Amended Notice is substituted for
that published in the Edinburgh Gazette of June
29, 1937:—

Thomas Henry Shaw (described in the Receiving
Order as Harry Shaw), Washingley Hall, in the
county of Huntingdon, and 16 South Audley
Street, London, W., lately 1 Chesterfield Street,
Mayfair, London, W., and formerly 25 Clarges
Street, London, W., gentleman.

ORDER ANNTJLLING, REVOKING, OB
RESCINDING ORDER.

Herbert Snow (described in the Receiving Order as
H. Snow (male)), 134 St. John Street, Bridgwater,
in the county of Somerset, milk retailer and dairy
farmer.
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